
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 14, 1990 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your terrific support in the lOlst 
Congress. 

In looking over the voting record of the last two 
years, you were among the very strongest 
supporters of my Administration's policies. Time 
and time again you stood with me, on what were 
sometimes tough votes. For that I am very 
grateful. 

I look forward to continuing to work closely with 
you in the new Congress. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Republican Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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